	Ref No.:   FOI-2324-SG14316

	Date FOI request received: 19 February 2024

	Date FOI response: 15 March 2024

	REQUEST: 
1. How many patients were excluded from care at your Trust in the calendar years 2010,2011, 2012, 2013, 2014, 2015, 2016, 2017, 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021, 2022, 2023

2. How many of the above patients received a planned review of their status?

3. How many excluded patients were subject of an Equality Impact Assessment?

4. Where do you record patients excluded status?

5. Do you have a policy for the exclusion of patients? 

6. Please supply a copy of that policy?



	OUR RESPONSE:  
1. From our preliminary assessment, we estimate that compliance with your request would exceed the appropriate costs limit under section 12 of the Freedom of information Act 2000, currently £450, as we do not centrally record the information being requested as each Directorate would locally record such information.  In an effort to be helpful, we can advise on the number of zero tolerance’ letters sent to patients over the past 3 years:

Directorate

2021

2022

2023

Mental Health

16

6

18

2. Please see our response to question 1.
3. As above.

4. Withdrawal, refusal or modification of treatment is described in the Trust’s Violence Reduction and Prevention Policy.
5. This information is exempt from disclosure under Section 21 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 as it is published on our website. This is an absolute exemption and there is no requirement that we consider the Public Interest Test when relying upon this exemption. Please use the following link: https://www.leicspart.nhs.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/06/Violence-Reduction-and-Prevention-Policy-Expires-May-2024-1.pdf specifically page 20 section 17.



